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SGCCA Newsletter

2018-2019 Dues

Starting in October 1st the
dues for 2018 -2019 will be col-
lected $25 or $16 on Wilson Rd.

Please contact Pat Armbruster |

for more information.

Dues pay for the following:

e  Street Lights at all South
Graylyn Crest entrances

e  Snow removal and salt-
ing/sanding during winter

Fall Festival games, priz-
es, moon bounce, face-
paint, and food for resi-
dents

e Holiday decoration con-
test prizes ($100)

Dues can be paid by check
and dropped off at 1017 Faun
Rd or paid via PayPal to
dues@sgcca.org

Annual Fall Festival

On October 20th we held
the 5th annual South
Graylyn Crest Fall Festival.
The event included food,
fun games and prizes and
the kids had a great time.

It was great seeing a lot of
familiar faces and meeting
some new neighbors. If you
didn't make it out this year
we hope you can join us in

2019!

Don’t Forget

As the winter weather
approaches please be
mindful that are cars
park in your drive way so
that plowing trucks are
able to move through the
community smoothly
while clearing the
streets.

Friendly Reminder

School is currently in ses-
sion. Please remember to
use caution when driving
through the streets in and
out of neighborhood All of
our youth are precious to us
and we want to keep them
safe at all times.

ANNUAL COMMUNITY
MEETING!

November 13th, 6pm @
Brandywine Hundred
Library. We will elect
officers, provide a
budget update and hold
open discussion on any
topics of concern.
Please join us!

Attention

Block Captains are cur-
rently needed. The re-
sponsibilities are to pass
out 2 annual newsletters
on your block and advise
neighbors about updates
about our community. If
interested please con-
tact Chastity for more

information.

Santa Visit

This year Santa would like
to visit your little ones on
December 15, 2018 be-
tween 6pm and 8pm . If
you are interested in hav-
ing him make a special
visit to your home please
contact Pat by email. San-
ta can’t wait to see you!

Decoration Contest

We will be judging all
Christmas decorated
houses on December 15th
between the hours of 7pm
- 9pm. The grand prize
winner will receive $100.
We cannot wait to see
what everyone has in
store for this year!

Easter Egg Hunt

We are excited to an-
nounce a community East-
er Egg hunt in March 2019
between 12pm-3pm. There
will be games, prizes, and
sweets. Volunteers and

Easter Bunny needed!
(costume provided)

Please contact Chastity
for information.
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